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This half term's Christian value is:

Truthfulness

What a fantastic time we had with our Year 3 and year 4 pupils at 
the residential visit to the Pioneer Centre. Even a little wet 
weather didn't dampen their spirits!

Congratulations and well done to our Year 5 and Year 6 cricket 
team who came a very close second (down to the final over) in a 
nail biting final at the recent Kwik Cricket tournament at Cound. 
Excellent sportsmanship and team support were demonstrated 
by all. Thank you to Mrs Bateman for accompanying as a parent 
volunteer. 

In the current hot weather, please ensure that your child has a 
hat and water bottle in school, and suncream has been applied 
before they come in. Thank you for your assistance. 

               Ms M Hunt
               Executive Headteacher - Edge Schools Federation
               Headteacher - Brockton and Church Preen Primary Schools

         DIARY DATES
SUMMER TERM

June 23rd
FOBS whole school trip - Blist's Hill
June 26th
Hereford Cathedral service Y6 leavers 
June 29th
FOBS Summer Fete
July 1st
Sports Day (1:30pm)
July 2nd - 4th
Arthog outreach residential visit Year 5 / Year 6
July 8th 
Sports Day (reserve date)
July 10th 
FOBS Disco 3:20pm
July 10th 
Final "Well Done" Assembly
July 11th
Outdoor learning day
July 17th
End-of-year performance 6-7:30pm
July 18th 
LAST DAY OF TERM
Year 6 leavers presentations 2:15pm - everyone 
welcome to join us to wish our Year 6 pupils well

AUTUMN TERM

September 1st-2nd
Training days for school staff - pupils not in 
school
September 3rd
Pupils back in school

But the seed falling on good soil refers to 
someone who hears the word and 
understands it. This is the one who 
produces a crop, yielding a hundred, 
sixty or thirty times what was sown.
Matthew 13:23



School Meals



Red Kites
Red Kites have been very busy over the past two weeks.

We have had two very informative talks from the School Nursing team. One on Brilliant Bodies 
where we learnt about all the hidden sugars in food and the importance of eating a variety of 
food and drinking lots of water. This week the Y6s showed a very mature attitude listening to the 
talk about Puberty. There is a question box in the classroom for any further questions or worries 
they may have.

Y3/4 attended our fantastic residential at the Pioneer Centre. As a teacher, it was a privilege to 
accompany them all as they faced their fears and made new friends across the federation. I hope 
they slept well last Friday- I know the adults did!

Whilst we were all having fun, Y5/6 participated in the annual Cound Cricket festival. They all 
looked just as tired as we did when we all returned to school last Friday. They were please to 
announce their second position overall, second only to our friends from Church Preen! Many 
thanks to Mrs Hunt, Mrs Bateman and Mrs Noblet for accompanying them.

As the weather has been glorious this week (fingers crossed for next week too) please remember 
that your child needs a water bottle and sun hat /cream in school.



We're around every Friday in term 
time 9.30-11am in the school hall. 
Everyone is welcome, £2.50 per 
family.

Parents/carers remain present and 
responsible for their children 
throughout. 

Do call in and join us!

Term Time Fridays
9:30-11:30am
School Hall



Keeping cool!

Robins class have been outside cooling 
down in the recent hot weather.



The Shrewsbury Town Foundation would like to invite you to register for our 
Summer Holiday Clubs. These will run weekdays from 21st July - 29th August for 6 
weeks. 

We currently have a 5% DISCOUNT for siblings. 

This discount will stack with our multi - day DISCOUNT, meaning you can secure 
the full week for £81! 

Please click the link to book on: https://foundationstfc.hivelink.co.uk/286/




